
Message  of  Sympathy  to  the
Dominican Republic
His Eminence
Cardinal Nicolás de Jesús López Rodríguez
Archbishop of Santo Domingo
Arzobispado
Apartado 186, Calle Isabel la Católica 55
Santo Domingo
Dominican Republic

Your Eminence,

I write to communicate our feelings of solidarity and deepest sympathy with you and
the people of the Dominican Republic during this time of grieving and sorrow for the
victims of the floods and their families.

the Lord of all mercies bring consolation and strength to survivors and grant the
peace of His Eternal Kingdom to the victims.

Sincerely yours in Christ,
Cardinal William H. Keeler
Archbishop of Baltimore
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